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Product Update: Civic 3-Way Coolant Joint 

On some 2017 Civic vehicles, the 3-way coolant joint was incorrectly manufactured, and may be 
internally blocked. If the joint is blocked, a technician will not be able to fill the cooling system properly, 
which may lead to overheating of the engine. 

The coolant filling method the manufacture uses properly filled the cooling system. Therefore, your 
vehicle will not have any overheating problems, unless it has been serviced, repaired, or has had any 
accessories installed which involve with the engine cooling system. 

What will Honda do? 
Honda will install a new 3-way coolant joint. Contact any authorized Honda dealer for an appointment to 
have your vehicle repaired free of charge. Please plan to leave your vehicle at the dealer for at least 
half a day to allow them flexibility in scheduling. 

Lessor Information 
Please forward a copy of this notice to the lessee. 

What to do if you feel this notice is in error 
Our records show that you are the current owner or lessee of a 2017 Civic involved in this product 
update. If this is not the case, or the name/address information is not correct, please fill out and return 
the enclosed, postage-paid Information Change Card. We will then update our records. 

If you have questions 
If you have any questions about this notice, please call Honda Automobile Customer Service at 
1-888-234-2138. Customers in U.S. territories, please contact your local dealer/distributor. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this product update may cause you. 

Sincerely, 

American Honda Motor Co., Inc. 
Honda Automobile Division 
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